UL
‘Elopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

=1, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

Ref.548/871/1910. 15th April, 1910.

Dear Sir,
I duly received your letter of the 17th instant
in further reference to the case of the steamer "TROJAN', and
having submitted the same to the Committee at their meeting
today, I am directed to acquaint you that in view of your
intimation instructions have been given for the vessel's
character to be omitted from the forthcoming reprint of the
Society's Register Book, which will shortly take place.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary

The Director of Marine,
Marine Headquarters,
LAGOS,

Southern Nigeris.
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